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McCathran Hall - Proposal to Rename

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

Having only been at Washington Grove for almost 1.5 years, I look forward to a future here. To 
me that future involves considering renaming of town hall. 

I echo Eva Polston's sentiments shared via email on the listserve that this discussion is no 
longer helpful and I believe it has become unnecessarily polarizing. I also agree that this 
discussion is better put into a vote at the upcoming elections. As a minority both by race and 
age I personally find it incredibly difficult to engage in conversation at town meetings and with 
council members in an official capacity and think there are others in the same boat. I don't think 
it's fair for a decision about this to be made just based on the feedback you have heard, 
particularly when there are so many people whose opinions are yet to be heard. In my opinion, 
providing anonymity via a vote would be far more beneficial to the cause and hopefully less 
divisive. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Best,
Mihili 
10 Center Street


